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Welcome Home USC Capt. James Blyer

BOARD OF EDUCATION
The next regular Board of Education meeting will be held on Tuesday, October 9th at 8PM at the DO.

PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE

Following the Pledge Allegiance each morning a patriotic song is performed by Grace Taukus and Taylor Kiefer.
Next Tuesday, September 11th, the Student Council will dedicate its LHTV broadcast to our American Heroes.
Please show your support on that day by wearing something patriotic (with the American Flag or the colors red,
white, or blue).

PARKING
Parents/visitors should not park in the spots labeled “Itinerant Teacher Parking”. These spots are for our
travelling teachers who have responsibilities to our children during the school day.

EARLY PICK-UPS
If you need to pick up your child before regular dismissal you must be here before 2:45PM. All pick-ups after
that time will occur at the back circle, due to the arrival of the buses and traffic flow.




FROM THE NURSE
Students who are medically excused from physical activity are not permitted to participate in physical education
and recess until a doctor’s clearance is submitted. All sixth graders who are eleven years old must have proof
of receiving Tdap vaccine submitted to the Health Office immediately. Failure to do so will result in exclusion
from school. All second and fourth graders should have submitted updated physicals and dental clearance to
the Health Office. Our school physician will be coming to clear students whose paperwork is missing.

Artist Corner
Welcome back to al! of our creative artists. Please remember to bring in a SMOCK asap. Things will get dirty
quickly. We are in need of old hardcover books we can use for projects. All sixth grade students need to bring in
a 4x6 photo of themselves as well. Looking forward to a great year!

FROM THE LHS/PTG
Please visit the LHS*PTG Website at Ihsptg.wordpress.com

LHS*PTG Connects and Collaborates
Post a comment, thank parents and teachers, and “like” an event. Tell us about your experiences with the
LHS*PTG services, events and enrichment programs. What positive experiences have you had? Make sure to sign
up at the bottom of the Home Page, “Follow this Blog” to receive e-mail updates when a new post appears on
the website. Find links at the bottom of the Home Page to follow us on Twitter @lhsptg and Facebook (Lhsptg).

GoodSearch/GoodShop/GoodDining
Thanks to our 107 supporters!!! Relatives and friends can use GoodSearch/GoodShop/GoodDining and help
support Lloyd Harbor School too. Set up GoodSearch on all of your computers and devices. Find the link on the
LHS*PTG Website (www.lhsptg.wordpress.com). Go to the “Easy Ways To Give” page.

3rd Annual Avery Give Back To Schools Program
This year, Avery will give away a total of 500,000 Box Tops for Education® coupons, $50,000 worth of durable

Avery school supplies and $5,000 in gift cards. All you have to do is vote for Lloyd Harbor School! The top 5 vote-
getting schools will receive: 25,000 Box Tops for Education coupons, $10,000 worth of Avery school supplies and
$1,000 worth of gift cards. The 25 runner-up schools will each receive 10,000 Box Tops for Education coupons.
10 random winners with more than 100 votes will receive 5,000 Box Tops for Education coupons. Get your
friends, family and the entire community to vote daily for Lloyd Harbor School! Copy and paste this link into your
browser: http:// givebacktoschools.avery.com/schools/member and find Lloyd Harbor School. After you vote,
there is a quick way to share the link on Facebook. Find the link on the “Easy Ways To Give" page at the
LHS*PTG FRIDAY NOTES 9/7/12 LHS*PTG Website (www.lhsptg.wordpress.com). Remember to vote every
day! Hurry, this program ends soon!
School Supplies

Thank you to all of the volunteers that came to help distribute school supplies so that everyone could have their
supplies for the first day of school! DeSchutter Family, Zgurzynski Family, Schneider Family, Mitchell Family,
Coughlin Family, Nancy Reilly, Kelly Callahan, and Luca Magariello. Victoria Leventhal, School Supplies Committee
Chair

LHS*PTG Meeting
The first PTG meeting of the 2012-2013 School Year will take place on Thursday, September 13th from 9:15 am
to 10:00 am in the Little Theater. Please join us at this Welcome Back Tea. There will be sign up sheets to
volunteer for committees. Come and find out more about Committees, the Cafeteria Upgrades and
Enhancements. The new LHS T-Shirts are in and will be available to purchase at the Tea! We look forward to
seeing everyone! Please bring a mug for coffee!

Parents Play
Stay for 10 minutes after the Welcome Back Tea to find out how you can come and play with the children during

recess!

Photo Day
Class and individual photos will be taken on Monday, October 1st (rain date: October 2nd). Order forms will be

going home in back packs in the next few weeks. This year we will take pictures outside. Please see attached

letter for more information.
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Lloyd Harbor School
Fall 2012 School Photos

Dear Parents & Students:

We are very pleased to announce that Highpoint Pictures will be
our new school photography service this year. Highpoint works with
many of the best schools in the tri-state area and they’re known for
their simple, high quality photos. We know you’ll love them!

Highpoint will take individual and homeroom class photos at school on
the date below. Photos will be taken outdoors (weather permitting).

Your Fall 2012 Photo Days:

Photo Day: MONDAY, OCTOBER 1, 2012
Rain Day:  Tuesday, October 2, 2012 (if bad weather)

Retake Day: Tuesday, November 13, 2012
For any absentees and retake requests

Otrdets ate due by Photo Day. Please see the Order Form that
you’'ll receive soon from school. Complete that form and hand in
to school (with payment) by Photo Day. Photos will be sent to
school for distribution in 3-4 weeks. Every order is 100%
Guaranteed. If you’re unhappy with your package in any way, you
can have a retake or receive a full refund within 30 days — your
choice!

Notes from the photographers: Every student will be
photographed, so please have them dress appropriately so that we
may get a photo you’re happy with the first time. Tip: If possible,
avoid having your child wear an all-white OR all-black top (most
middle-range colors & patterns look best for our outdoor photos).

If you have any questions, please contact Highpoint Pictures
directly at (914) 738-5500 or email them at
staff@highpointpictures.com. You can also see their website at

www.highpointpictures.com.

Thank youl!
Lloyd Harbor School & Highpoint Pictures
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Cold Spring Harbor Library Announces...

Free interactive on-line tutoring through Brainfuse!

All patrons have access to this resource, visit the Library Home
page at www.cshlibrary.org and click on homework help. Login
to Brainfuse with your library card barcode located on the back
of the card.

The following services are offered for children and teens though
Brainfuse:

e Homework Help: Interact with LIVE tutors in math,
science, reading/writing, social studies, etc.

e Skills-Building: Brush up or catch up on a subject or skill
with a LIVE tutor.

o 74-Hour Writing Lab: Submit essays and other forms of
writing for constructive feedback within one business day.

e 24/7 Homework Question Center: Submit homework
questions to be answered within one business day.

o Foreign Language Center/Spanish Speaking Support:
Live help for your Spanish Homework.

e Live academic assistance s available from Monday -

Sunday 2:00 - 11:00 pm EST.

Ask a librarian about these FREE services or visit our website at
www.cshlibrary.org

Cold Spring Harbor Library
95 Harbor Road
Cold Spring Harbor, NY 11724
631-692-6820
www.cshlibrarv.org




FALL INTO GIRL SCOUTS
Join us for an informational meeting about joining Girl Scouts!
Thursday, September 27, 2012

5:30pm

The Huntington Public Library, 338 Main Street, Huntington NY 11743

Any guestions contact GSSC Membership at 543-6622 or commacktieam@gsse.us
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The derby is open 1o children up to and
including 16 years old. Awards will be
presented in each category:
Snapper, Catch-&-Release, and Bluefish

Registration from 9 am to 12 noon
At Seafarer’s Parking Lot
West Main St. (25A)

Cold Spring Harbor $15 Entry fee
Weigh-In 3:30 - 4:15 pm
sse "essssaveeas

For more info call John MesSina 514—-241-036




MISSION ACCOMPLISHED

COUNCILMAN MARK MAYOKA, THE TOWN OF HUNTINGTON AND
BUILDING HOMES FOR HEROES INVITE YOU TO

SHOW YOUR PATRIOTISM
AND APPRECIATION

Welcome Home
USMC CAPTAIN JAMES BYLER

ON THE COMPLETION OF RENOVATIONS TO HIS HOME

SATURDAY

SEPTEMBER 15TH
1:00 PM

11 BROADVIEW DRIVE
HUNTINGTON, NY

FOR MORE INFORMATION:

COUNCILMAN MARK MAYOKA
(631) 351-3317

BUILDINGHOMESFORHEROES.ORG
(516) 684-9220

IERDES

Mark Cuthbertson Susan A. Berland Frank P.Petrone Mark Mayoka Eugene Cook
Councilman Councitwomar Supervisor Cowncilman Cowncitman





